
Before you know it, there will be snow or ice on the ground. Being sick, injured, or effected by the

elements can be hard enough. But when it interferes with work, your whole life can be effected.

The team behind RETAINWORKS are here to help you get back to full productivity. 

You may be eligible to participate in RETAINWORKS if:

You have suffered an injury in the last 12 weeks, on or off the job.

You have been diagnosed with an illness or an exacerbation of a chronic illness (including a

mental or behavioral health diagnosis) within the last 12 weeks.

You are experiencing long COVID symptoms. 

Eligible participants that are selected for the treatment group will receive: 

Care from healthcare professionals trained in Stay-at-Work and Return-to-Work best practices. 

An assigned nurse navigator to support you during recovery and assist with care coordination. 

Individualized employment services that may include: Assistance with job modifications or

accommodations, and supportive services necessary to retain or change jobs.

Based on this criteria, do you believe that you may qualify for RETAINWORKS? We encourage you

to visit us at retainworks.org to complete a self-referral form and be pre-screened for eligibility by

a nurse navigator. 

We invite you to visit our website at retainworks.org to find moreWe invite you to visit our website at retainworks.org to find more

information about the program and how we can help you return to work.information about the program and how we can help you return to work.  

Been affected by injuryBeen affected by injury  
or recent illness?or recent illness?  

retainworks.orgretainworks.org  785-207-3907785-207-3907

RETAINWORKS is a partnership between KANSASWORKS and The University of Kansas Health System, Stormont Vail Health, and Ascension

Via Christi.RETAINWORKS is funded by the U.S. Department of Labor and the Social Security Administration under a grant award of

$21,600,000 to the Kansas Department of Commerce that will be incrementally provided. 100% of grant funding is from U.S. Federal

funds.This document does not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the U.S. Department of Labor or the Social Security Administration,

nor does mention of trade names, commercial products, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. Government.​


